
 
 

The Children’s Aid Society of the United Counties of Stormont, Dundas & Glengarry 
 is committed to becoming allies with First Nations, Inuit and Métis communities;  

those of African-Canadian/Black heritage; other racially marginalized  
and LGBTQ2S+ persons, through our Truth and Reconciliation commitments,  

our ongoing ‘Diversity, Equity and Inclusivity’ work and  
anti-racism/anti-oppression education. 

 

Are you interested in being a member of our 
Board of Directors? 

 
The Children’s Aid Society of the United Counties of Stormont, Dundas & Glengarry provides 
child welfare services in Cornwall and SD&G and is governed by a Board of ten volunteers.  Board 
members are expected to attend monthly meetings of the Board as well as regular committee 
meetings.  Board meetings are held the second Wednesday of each month from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 
p.m. Committee meetings are usually held over the lunch hour.  All meetings are currently being 
held virtually.  Board members are volunteers and are not paid for their services.   
 
Preference will be given to applicants who identify as First Nations, Inuit and Métis; African 
Canadian/Black heritage; or other racially marginalized persons.  Furthermore, we encourage 
applications without regard to religion, sex, marital/family status, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, age (however, Board members must be at least 18 years of age) or disability.  We are 
committed to providing a barrier-free environment and accommodations are available upon request 
for candidates taking part in all aspects of the selection process. 
 
Board members will be selected according to their skill, experience and personal qualities.  The 
Children’s Aid Society of SD&G is committed to building a diverse Board that is representative 
of the communities we serve.   
 
Individuals interested in joining our Board of Directors are asked to submit an application and 
resumé to Lori Loseth at lori.loseth@cwcas.ca.  An application form and information about the 
organization can be found on our website at https://www.cassdg.ca/en/the-society/who-we-
are/the-team or by calling 613-938-5208. 
 
The deadline for applications is Friday, March 12, 2021. 
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